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The Boundary County Sheriff’s Office reached out to BNSF railroad foundation to help 

them equip all of the Sheriff’s Patrol vehicles with AED’s.  Sheriff Kramer recognized 

that the Deputies are often times in a position to be first on scene, and having this life 

saving equipment readily available could make a difference.  It is our goal to provide 

the best service possible to our community. 

 We are very thankful for the partnership with BNSF railroad and their commitment to 

our County.  This is the notice that we received from them. 

On behalf of the BNSF Railway Foundation, I’m pleased to let you know that a grant in 

the amount of $15,373.30 has been approved for the Boundary County Sheriff’s office. 

The grant is for the 10 AEDs requested by your office. Thank you for everything that 

the Sheriff’s office does to keep the community safe. 

 

 


